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Regular Meeting

The Mayor of the Board of Alderman of the Village of Palmetto met on Monday, August 14th, 2017, in a regular session at 6:00 p.m. at the Palmetto Town Hall at 224 East Railroad Avenue, Palmetto, Louisiana, with the following present:

Mayor:			Marx Budden
Mayor Pro-Tem:	Joseph Irving Jr
Alderman:		Guyton Budden
			Judy Dupre

A quorum being present, Mayor Marx A. Budden called the meeting to order and read the agenda.

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited and a moment of silence was observed.

On a motion by Guyton Budden and seconded by Judy Dupre and a unanimous voice vote in the affirmative, the Board voted to approve the agenda.

On a motion by Judy Dupre and seconded by Joseph Irving Jr. and a unanimous voice vote in the affirmative, the Board voted to approve the minutes of July 10th.

On a motion by Joseph Irving Jr. and seconded by Guyton Budden and a unanimous voice vote in the affirmative, the Board voted to approve the Bills for August 2017.

The Mayor of the Board of Alderman of the Village of Palmetto met on Monday, August 14th, 2017, in a public hearing at 5:30p.m. at Palmetto Town Hall at 224 East Railroad Avenue, Palmetto, Louisiana.
Mayor Budden allowed for public comment on ordinance 3-2017.  No comments were heard.

Items brought before the board:
· Ordinance 2-2017
Ordinance 2-2017 was introduced in the July 10th, 2017 meeting, and it should have been read 
Ordinance 3-2017.

· Vote on Ordinance 3-2017
On a motion by Joseph Irving Jr. and seconded by Guyton Budden and a unanimous voice vote in the affirmative, the Board voted to approve Ordinance 3-2017.

· Water Questions/updates
Mr. Bernard Nevills was absent from the meeting

· Gas questions/updates
Mr. Bernard Nevills was absent from the meeting

While and during discussion of town business, the monitoring/maintenance of the streets were brought up.  Guyton Budden (street Commissioner) mentioned that he doesn’t really have the time to monitor the streets like they need to be.  It was at that time David Krull was suggested to be over the street maintenance. 
Judy Dupre made a motion and Guyton Budden seconded the motion and with a unanimous voice vote in the affirmative, the Board approve David Krull as the new Street Commissioner.

On a motion by Joseph Irving Jr. and seconded by Guyton Budden and a unanimous voice vote in the affirmative, the Board voted to adjourn the meeting.

